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Basseterre, 30 December 2016 

 

Early closure for the ECSE 

To facilitate the attendance of staff at the funeral service of the late Sir K Dwight Venner, 

Chairman of the Eastern Caribbean Securities Exchange (ECSE), being held on Wednesday 4 

January 2017,  the Eastern Caribbean Securities Market (ECSM) will close at 12:00 p.m and the 

offices of the ECSE will close at 1:00 p.m.  

 

Trades for Wednesday 4 January 2017 will settle as normal on 5 January 2017. The market will 

re-open for regular business 

 on 5 January 2017. 
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